FIVE COLLEGES FELLOWSHIP AVAILABLE TO ATTEND 
THE LEO BAECK SUMMER UNIVERSITY IN JEWISH STUDIES
The Leo Baeck Summer University is an English-speaking six-week summer school in Jewish Studies at the Humboldt University, Berlin. Advanced undergraduate or beginning graduate students from the United States, Canada, Germany, Israel, and Eastern European countries are encouraged to apply for this unique program. As a transatlantic bridge and international meeting point for education and exchange, the LBSU examines Jewish life in Germany before and after the Holocaust, with a particular focus on the postwar, post-Holocaust and contemporary experience in relation both to the broader and ever more diverse German society and to other Jewish communities in Israel, the United States and worldwide.

Students are enrolled in a daily three hour morning academic seminar and, attend professionally-led excursions, workshops, and lectures in the afternoon which complement the subjects presented in the seminar. The academic seminar is divided into three two-week modules, each taught by different faculty members. The modules are taught in seminar style and foster discussion and interaction among the students. Upon successful completion of the program, students are granted 12 ECT credits. For more information, please visit www.lbsu.de

The LBSU summer program 2010 will take place from July 8 to August 20, 2010.
One student from the five colleges (Amherst College, Hampshire College, Mt. Holyoke College, and the University of Massachusetts Amherst) is eligible to receive a fellowship covering the cost of the program, which includes housing, tuition, excursions, and Berlin city transportation. This price does not include travel to Berlin, meals, or other expenses. 
Please submit a brief CV and a letter (2-3 pages) stating your interest in the program to the Fellowship Committee, and arrange to have a letter of recommendation from a professor sent as well. The deadline for the fellowship is February 10. (The regular deadline to apply to LBSU is February 15). Please submit your application and letter of recommendation as an email attachment to jskolnik@german.umass.edu 

The Fellowship Committee is comprised of Prof. Karen Remmler (Mt. Holyoke College) and Prof. Jonathan Skolnik (University of Massachusetts Amherst).

